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September 25, 2007 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 

RE: Proposal for Inspection of Storm Manhole at 16
th

 Street and Park Avenue 

 

 

We have received a proposal from Earth Tech for the inspection of the storm sewer at 16
th

 Street and Park 

Avenue.  The proposal includes an internal inspection and providing a summary of its condition and alternatives 

for correcting the problem.  This proposal also includes the inspections of 11 other manholes.  The proposal is 

in the not to exceed amount of $6,658 and funding is available in Account No. 104.987.5420, Storm Sewers, 

Misc. Loc. 

 

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve the proposal and authorize the Mayor and 

City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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